
 

March 29th  2022 

 
PTO Meeting 

March 29th 6pm @ MSMHS 
 

Quarter 3 Ends 
March 30th  

 
School SAT Day/Senior Capstone Day  
Asynchronous day for Grade 9 & 10 

March 30th  
 

Trivia Night  
April 1st  

 
Final Appeal Meetings Scheduled by: 

April 1st  
 

New Student/Family Night  
April 4th  

 
 

Follow the latest news on 

@MSMHS_Sharks 

News/Notes Trivia Night  

The MSMHS PTO is sponsoring a FAMILY TRIVIA NIGHT 
for all 9th and 10th graders!!!  This event is FREE to par-
ticipate in, simply sign up using the link in the Fish Tales 
email. Food and drinks will be for sale as part of a 9th 
grade class fundraiser, and the 
sophomores have put togeth-
er some amazing raffle bas-
kets.  Hope to see you there!!  

Only cash and checks will be 
accepted at the event for food 

and raffle tickets.  

The Safe School Climate Committee has been hard at work planning the 3rd 
annual MSMHS Kindness Week. This week was started two years ago by Guil-
lem Colom who had the vision and hope that this week would be continued 
even after he graduated.  This year, each day of the week will have a Kindness 
theme. Monday kicks off the week with the MSMHS Kindness Challenge—see 
if you can check off all 25 acts of kindness during the week! Students will also be participating 

in lessons and activities on gratitude, being kind to yourself, pay it forward with kindness, and painting kind rocks!  
In conjunction with Kindness Week, National Honor Society and Interact Club are collaborating to host a drive to provide 
household and personal items to our local community. The drive will benefit Safe Futures, a social service organization in 
New London that offers resources to victims of domestic violence. Please consider donating the following items:  
Freshmen: paper towels, toilet paper, all-purpose cleaner,  Clorox wipes 
Sophomores: bathroom/window cleaner, sponges, laundry/dish detergent 
Juniors: shampoo/conditioner, deodorant, toothpaste/toothbrushes, body lotion/body wash 
Seniors: hair brushes/combs, diapers/baby wipes, feminine hygiene products  
Donations are recommended by grade but all grades are welcome to donate any items, along with 
gift cards to grocery stores, gas stations, or pharmacies.  

Kindness Week April 4th –8th  

February SOM 

Christina DeLa Cruz, New London, CT, 
was voted as the MSMHS February Stu-
dent of the Month. Christina is in her 
Junior year and has been nominated 
several times for this recognition. She is 
praised by her teachers as someone 
who is always on task during class, helps 

out her peers, and is eager to go the extra mile. She is 
looking forward to taking the new Black and Latino Studies 
course next year and has the goal of pursing Forensics at 
Syracuse University after high school. Outside of school, 
Christina spends most of her free time with her siblings.  


